
From: Christine Dirks  
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2013 10:40 AM 
To: Westlake-Power, Barb 
Subject: request to Community and Protective Services Committee 
 
Hello Barb, 
 
Further to my phone call this morning, Youth Opportunities Unlimited (YOU) requests that, in 
light of the closure of Street Connection, Executive Director, Steve Cordes appear as a 
delegation before the Community and Protective Services Committee to provide an  update on:  
 
• the City’s investment in The Cornerstone 
• The Cornerstone’s positive impacts  
• the recent development of primary healthcare for at risk/vulnerable youth at The 
 Cornerstone  
• the installation of a green roof at the building 
 
Should you require further information please contact me at your convenience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christine  
 
Christine Dirks  
Director, Marketing & Communications 
Youth Opportunities Unlimited 
  
141 Dundas Street, Second Floor 
London, Ontario N6A 1G3 
t:  519.432.1112 ext. 351 
f:  519.432.2883 
Youth are at the centre of everything we do 
 
 
 
 
 


